
From: EC Library
Sent: 2/05/2025 11:06:33 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Palm Beach Bus stop

About proposed relocation of the bus stop 210829 opposite Palm Beach Wharf relation to DA
2023/1289

The developer of the above property wants to move the bus stop. This bus stop is well used
by families who camp in the park, people who live on the western foreshore of Pittwater and
commuters from the central coast. Many of these bus clients have luggage. It is madness to
move the bus stop away from the other transport service and the pedestrian crossing. The
current location was thoughtfully chosen because it is the safest and convenient choice on
that stretch of road.
If the stop is moved further south, away from the ferry, pedestrians will have to cross
driveways and squeeze past the licenced restaurant and wait next to a large building site. Or
they will walk through the park and attempt to cross busy Barrenjoey Road where it is not
safe.
The original DA had the garage entrance at the northern end of the property where it did not
impact on the bus stop. Why did this change? Can it change back?
Please consider the community of people who use the buses.


